
2024 University of Tennessee 
Twirling Camp 

 
 
Dear Twirler: 
 
Welcome to the 58th Annual University of Tennessee Twirling Camp!  We hope that you have a 
wonderful experience at our camp.  If we can answer your questions or help in any way, please 
do not hesitate to ask. 
 
The UT Twirling Camp is sponsored by the “Pride of the Southland” Marching Band.  The 
“Pride” is recognized as one of the most prestigious college marching bands in the United States.  
This 415 member band performs at home and away football games, bowl games, and Presidential 
Inaugurations.  To learn more about the University of Tennessee Band Program, visit their 
website at www.utbands.com 
 
While attending the camp, classes are offered for twirlers who are interested in auditioning for 
the University of Tennessee Majorette Line.  If you need additional information, please let us 
know. 
 
On Tuesday at the Performance Program, we will once again announce the names of the “Top 
Ten Twirlers,” who will perform with the UT Majorettes at halftime of the September 14 football 
game.  This is an exciting opportunity! 
 
We will also have a swim party on Sunday night, so plan to have a lot of fun and cool off.  The 
UT Majorettes will be doing their skit and you do not want to miss that performance! 
 
Everyone please take the time to fill out your on-line evaluation form as it helps us plan for next 
year.  If we can help you in any way, please contact us at the following: 
 
Kathy:  865-579-0056     Kathyms@charter.net 
UT Band Office:  865-974-5031    utband@utk.edu 
 
We look forward to hearing from you and thank you once again for attending the University of 
Tennessee Twirling Camp!!! 
 
Happy Twirling, 
 

 
Kathy McCarrell-Smith 
University of Tennessee Twirling Camp Director 
 

We hope to see you in 2025!!    Save the date:  June 21-24, 2025 


